
Outlook

Re: Keenan BTLR Road Realignment

From BOB STAIR <bobstair@comcast.net>
Date Wed 1/8/2025 12:25 PM
To Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>

Feb 10
 
Thank you Miles
 
Great Falls Construction, LLC
Robert G. Stair, General Contractor
117 Dublin Road
Falls Village, CT 06031
O: 860.824.7128

On 01/08/2025 11:05 AM EST Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us> wrote:
 
 
Hi Bob,
 
The next meeting will be on January 27th, followed by a meeting on February 10th. Which
would you prefer?
 
Miles Todaro
Land Use Technical Specialist
Town of Salisbury
PO Box 548
27 Main Street
Salisbury, CT 06068
 

From: BOB STAIR <bobstair@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 10:01 AM
To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>; Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>
Cc: Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Subject: Keenan BTLR Road Realignment
 
Abby and Miles,
 
Due to the holidays and other factors we are not prepared for the wetlands public
hearing on Monday the 13th. Can we please reschedule for the following month.
Please advise if I need to file another extension for the application. 
 
Thank-you, Bob 
 



Great Falls Construction, LLC
Robert G. Stair, General Contractor
117 Dublin Road
Falls Village, CT 06031
O: 860.824.7128


